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Attention: Mr. D. M. Sternberg, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1

Subject: Time Extension For Response To NRC Inspection Report
of August 30 - September 3, 1982
File: 82-019-026
D.4.33.2

Dear Sir:

This letter refers to the Inspection conducted by Messrs. J. H. Eckhardt
and G. Hernandez on August 30 - September 3, 1982, as documented in your
letter of October 8, 1982, of activities authorized by the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) Construction Permit Nos. CPPR-141, 142 and
143.

Due to the investigation and evaluation required, it is now expected
that our response to the items of noncompliance will be finalized by
November 19, 1982, when a complete report will be submitted.

Very truly yours,

E. E. Van Brunt, Jr.

APS Vice President

Nuclear Projects Management
ANPP Project Director
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